
 

Page 1 of 2

REPORT TO CITY COUNCIL

To: Honorable Mayor or Members of the City Council

From: Jason Simpson, City Manager

Prepared by: Remon Habib, City Engineer

Date: January 10, 2023

Subject: Memorandum of Understanding Between County of Riverside, 
Department of Environmental Health and the City of Lake Elsinore 

Recommendation 

Approve and authorize the City Manager to execute a Memorandum of Understanding with the 
County of Riverside Environmental Health

Background

County of Riverside’s Local Agency Management Program (LAMP) was approved by the Region 
Water Quality Control Board on December 13, 2022. As the City does not have an approved 
LAMP, the City of Lake Elsinore requires professional services from the County of Riverside for 
review of Onsite Wastewater Treatment Systems. These services include Environmental Planning 
Review, Plan Review, Inspection/Review of Annual Evaluation for Advanced Treatment Units in 
accordance with the Riverside County LAMP.

Discussion

Memorandum of Understanding was entered into by and between the City of Lake Elsinore and 
County of Riverside Department of Environmental Health on February 1, 2018. The current MOU 
is set to expire on February 1, 2023. The City and County agree to renew and enter into this 
Memorandum of Understanding for a period of five (5) years.

Fiscal Impact

There is no fiscal impact to the City. Project proponent is responsible for paying fees associated 
with the Services provided by the Riverside County Department of Environmental Health. 
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Attachments

Attachment 1- LAMP MOU


